
 

 

 

 

News Release 

December 26, 2023 

Yokohama, December 26, 2023—JVCKENWOOD Corporation (“JVCKENWOOD”) has won AAA Grade 

Corporate Website in the All Markets Ranking of the All Japanese Listed Companies' Website 

Ranking 2023 selected by Nikko Investor Relations Co., Ltd. (“Nikko IR”).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The All Japanese Listed Companies' Website Ranking 2023 was conducted by Nikko IR based 

on objective evaluation items set from the three perspectives of "ease of understanding," 

"ease of use," and "amount of information" for the websites of all listed companies. The 

evaluation items are set from the company's own perspective and reviewed annually. This 

year, 203 companies were selected as "Grade AAA Corporate Website" out of 3,970 listed 

companies as of July 1, 2023. 

 

JVCKENWOOD will continue to work to deepen the understanding of shareholders and 

investors through the further enhancement of corporate information, including IR information 

on the company website, and appropriate information disclosure. 

 

・JVCKENWOOD Investor Relations Webpage 

 https://www.jvckenwood.com/en/ir.html 

 

This document is based on the information available at the time of release. Please note that it may differ from the latest information. 
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